
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 Spring 
Happy New Year! 

Welcome back. ☺ We hope that you have 

had a wonderful Christmas and New 

Year. We are ready for a full term of 

learning this spring. 

 

Maths 

We will begin our maths learning with a 

focus on multiplication and division 

methods, and solving word problems.  

Alongside this, we will continue to work on 

the accurate recall of our times tables.  It 

is imperative that all children practise 

using TTRS. 

 

 

English 

This term, we will begin by using Micheal 

Morpurgo’s ‘Kensukes Kingdom’ to support 

our writing.  We will enhance our work by 

including a variety of sentence types and 

using ambitious vocabulary to engage our 

reader.  We will continue to think 

carefully about punctuation throughout 

writing lessons. It would be great if 

parents/carers could listen to their children 

read daily in order to help them with the 

language and vocabulary shared in a text.  

 

Science 

In Science, we will look at ‘States of 

Matter’ where we will look at materials 

and what makes them different. We will 

continue to build on our Scientific Enquiry 

skills when investigating ideas.   

PE 

This term, the children will be taught a 

range of skills with Soccer 2000! We aim 

to try and get outside as much as possible. 

 

 

MFL 

In Year 4, the children will continue 

to learn French this term. We will 

continue to build our vocabulary and 

use this to have conversations! ☺ 

Children enjoy learning 

through singing and talking 

with their talking partner. 

 

 

RE  The children will be exploring two 

questions ‘Why do some people think that 

Jesus is inspirational?’ and ‘Why does the 

Prophet matter to Muslims?’ They will 

have the opportunity to ask questions about 

the beliefs and values. 

 

 

 

Thematic –Law and Order 
“Law and Order” is a thematic unit, 

based on the concept of justice, with a key 

focus on citizenship. Pupils will look at the 

importance of leadership and the meaning 

of democracy and its origins, before moving 

on to how this applies practically in 

communities, both school-wide, locally and 

nationally. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSHEe 

During the Spring Term, children will look 

at ‘Living in the Wider World’, where we 

discuss what it means to belong to a 

community, how our data is used and 

stored and making decisions about money 

and budgeting.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


